
 
 
 
We warmly welcome our new General Manager of the Mohawk Harvest 
Cooperative: Aimee Ricciardi of Gloversville, NY.    
 
Aimee is a lifelong resident of Gloversville and the proud mother of three 
children.  Her degree in business management (MBA) and human services 
will be a great asset in helping our co-op grow and thrive in the near future.    
We would add to this that her “can do” outlook and positive and warm 
perspective is equally valued.       
 
Aimee’s resumé is impressive.  She owned a gift shop for many years, 
worked in many local restaurants and for Fulton-Montgomery County 
Mental Health.  More recently she was the director of the Gloversville 
Senior Center.   Other accomplishments include her role as president for 
more than 10 years of the Johnstown Business Association and her 
commitment to many local charities.  
 
Her personal interests include knowledge of the local history and travel.  
But above all she loves to spend time with her family (which works well 
with her interest to travel as two of her kids live in New Mexico).  
 
She has great passion for building up our community and in her own words, 
is excited to be giving the chance to help Mohawk Harvest grow into its full 
potential.  Well, we are lucky to have you! 
 
Please come and say hello to Aimee next time you are in the store! 
 


